Email: mrejonis@wheelingwv.gov

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE **April 13, 2020**

Board of Zoning Appeals Meetings to Be Held Virtually

WHEELING, W.VA. – In light of the COVID-19 pandemic and the government Orders

restricting gatherings, upcoming meetings for the City of Wheeling's Board of Zoning Appeals

(BZA) will be held virtually until further notice.

The next meeting is slated for 9:30 a.m., Thursday, April 16. City Clerk Brenda Delbert

explained the public will still have the opportunity to observe the proceedings and provide

input where appropriate. The meetings will be live streamed on the Wheeling WV City

Government Facebook page.

"The meeting agenda is available on the City's website as usual and residents who desire

to speak during the public hearing will still be able to do so," she said.

For the public comment portion of the agenda, those desiring to address the board must

call 304-551-2151 up until 15 minutes prior to the meeting's start to sign up to speak. At this

time, individuals will receive login information and a password provided by the City Clerk for

the comment period that will be conducted virtually. The City Clerk will then call on those

individuals at the appropriate time in accordance with the agenda. Facebook

questions/comments will not be responded to during the meeting.

--30--